
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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From all at Hailey School, we all wish you a lovely 
weekend. 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted Inspection 
 
As you are aware we had an inspection from 
OFSTED this week. The report takes a few 
weeks to be written, and we shall share this 
with you once it is available. 
 
Thank you to everyone for the kind words 
and messages. 
 
 
Dates for the Term 
 
3rd February – RAF STEM Event with KS2 
14th February – Parent Open Morning 
14th February 3.15pm – Break up for Half 
Term 
24th February – Term starts 

 

Message from Food Bank Following Reverse 
Advent Calendar Donations 
 
Dear All at Hailey Primary School,  
  
I am writing to say thank you so much for your 
donation of 47kg of food to us in December. 
We are so appreciative of your support, 
particularly around Christmas time. This is one 
of the busiest periods for us, and so your 
collection will have gone a long way to help 
many individuals as well as families.  
  
Thank you once again,  
  
Regards,  

  
Faye Carrick 

 
 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you all had a good 
Christmas. 

 

 


